
OREGON SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION

NOTICE

Notice is given that a quorum of the Board of Education may be
present at the SRO Community Engagement Session held
virtually on July 30th, 2024 at 6:00 PM via Google Meet at:

meet.google.com/cce-yqdt-wsp

No Board business will be discussed or formal action taken.

http://meet.google.com/cce-yqdt-wsp

